
Pet-Friendly School Policy Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We are excited to inform you that [School Name] is implementing a pet-friendly policy that aims 

to foster a welcoming environment for students, staff, and their furry companions. Below are the 

key points of our pet-friendly school policies: 

Pet Guidelines 

• Only certified therapy animals and pets that are registered with the school are allowed on 

campus. 

• All pets must be leashed and supervised at all times. 

• Owners are responsible for cleaning up after their pets immediately. 

Pet Days 

Paw-sitive Pet Days will be held on the first Friday of every month, where students can bring 

their pets to school, provided they are registered in advance. 

Health and Safety 

To ensure the health and safety of all students and pets, we ask that all pets are up-to-date on 

vaccinations and flea treatments. 

Reporting Incidents 

Please report any incidents concerning pets on school grounds to a staff member immediately. 

We believe that allowing pets in our school can enhance the educational experience and promote 

compassion among students. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out 

to us. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


